
 
The Look For The Good Project 2-week gratitude campaign will run from April 24th to May 5th. This program focuses on giving 
students the tools to build positive thoughts and actions in themselves and their communities. You can find much more 
information at www.lookforthegoodproject.org 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Join us for STEAM Night on April 25th and see the growing wall of 
gratitude! Together families are encouraged to post their gratitude notes 
as well. 

 


